ADOPT-A-BEAR-PROOF-BIN

A major effort is currently underway to Bear-Proof Whistler, by removing the incentives, which are attracting bears to developed areas. However, we need the cooperation of local businesses and community members to be successful in reducing and preventing future human-bear conflicts.

Each year an average of 849 black bears are destroyed in British Columbia. Since 1992, 89 black bears have been destroyed in Whistler alone, due to perceived or actual threats to human safety. Virtually all of the human-bear conflicts were as a result of non-natural attractants – predominantly GARBAGE – and are therefor preventable. Bears that have become conditioned to garbage as a food source must be destroyed, since a garbage bear has lost his natural fear of man and may be dangerous.

Most sidewalk garbage containers currently in place throughout the Municipality are NOT bear-proof. The Municipality has already committed to installing bear-proof containers at all locations under their control, with many now in place.

To place bins in areas outside of Municipal control, the Jennifer Jones Whistler Bear Foundation (JJWBF) has launched a sponsorship program where local businesses and community members can ADOPT-A-BIN. JJWBF will contribute $250 towards the purchase of a bear-proof garbage bin. The most critical areas will be bear-proofed first. Plaques will be placed on the bin indicating the donor’s generosity.

This rebate program will be in effect during 1998 only and is available for the sponsorship of 55 bins. It is expected that a new garbage disposal bylaw will be brought to Council for approval during the next few months, making bear-proof waste containment mandatory by 1999.

Preserving our wildlife is not only the job of government, but it is the responsibility of all community members. As good corporate citizens, it is our responsibility to replace all non-bear-proof bins with bear-proof bins. The Jennifer Jones Whistler Bear Foundation encourages you to become part of the solution. Please help us stop the needless destruction of our bears!

Please complete the application form below and return to the JJWBF to receive your rebate:

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Sponsor’s Name:
________________________________________________________________________

Contact Person:
________________________________________________________________________

Phone Number:   _________________________        
Fax Number:   _____________________________

I wish to sponsor  ____  bear-proof garbage containers. I understand that the above stated name will appear on a plaque on the container. If possible, I would like this container to be placed in the area of ____________________________. Although, JJWBF will make every attempt to place the container in the are specified, the location must be determined according to the greatest need.

Return to:
Jennifer Jones Whistler Bear Foundation
or
Fax: 932-4120



c/o 135-4370 Lorimer Road



Whistler, BC  V0N 1B4

